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NOTICE 533 OF 2011 

INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF INITITATION OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING 

OF FROZEN MEAT OF FOWLS OF THE SPECIES GAllUS DOMESTICUS, WHOLE 

BIRD AND BONELESS CUTS, ORIGINATING IN OR IMPORTED FROM BRAZil 

Reference is made to notice no 404 of 2011, published in the Government Gazette No. 

34377 dated 24 June 2011. 

THE PRODUCT 

The product allegedly being dumped is frozen meat of fowls of the species GALLUS 

DOMESTICUS, whole bird and boneless cuts, classifiable under tariff headings 

0207.12.90 and 0207.14.10, originating in or imported from Brazil. 

All other information remains the same. 

Enquiries may be directed to the investigating officers, Mr. Jeffrey Maphagela at 

telephone number +2712 394 3639 or Ms Sandile Dlamini at telephone number 

+27 12 394 3685 or Mr Khathutshelo Nefale at telephone number +2712 394 3671, 

or at fax number +27 12 394 0518. 




